
CAMP SPRINGS INITIATIVE 

April 20, 2009 

MINUTES 
 

A meeting of the Board of the Camp Springs Initiative was held April 20, 2009 at 

St. John Lutheran. Attending were Carolyn Allender, Nancy Enzweiler, Phillip 

Garber, Dennis Walter, Don Wiedeman, and Anna Zinkhon.    
 

Minutes of the last meeting (February 2009) were accepted. 
 

No treasurer’s report was given. 
 

Old Business: March events – Chili Cook-Off and Road Clean-Up were discussed 
 

New Business: We moved directly to committee reports 
 

Committee Reports  

Trails: Don Wiedeman has contacted Dallas Bray. He has also begun to schedule 

meetings with landowners along the Duke Energy power lines. The walking trails 

following the proposed sanitation line were also mentioned. 
 

Historic Homes: Mike Enzweiler is taking orders for signs for the historic homes 

and farms in Camp Springs. Carolyn reported on a website with information on 

historic preservation that could be of interest to owners of historic homes.  
 

Public Education and Outreach: Nancy Enzweiler reported that the Camp Springs 
News will come out in the beginning of June.  
 

Preservation of Agricultural Heritage: The grape cultivation event at Lonnie 

Enzweiler’s will take place on May 4. Carolyn presented the idea of community 

supported agriculture to the group.  
 

Watershed Protection: We need to set a date for our next road clean up. 
 

Camp Springs Day: Don Wiedeman discussed rules for the proposed photo contest 

and it will be advertised in the June issue of the Camp Springs News.  
 

Discussion  

Dennis Walter informed us of grant money available from the conservation district 

for beautification. Applications are due in January. 

Don Wiedeman reported that the Herbst Tour was promoted at NKU’s History Day 

and business card advertisements were distributed. He is looking for craft vendors. 
 

The next meeting will be held on June 15 at 7 p.m. at St. John Lutheran.  

   Respectfully submitted, Nancy Enzweiler, Secretary 


